
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents,   

It is time for our Books from Birth service project! We are very 

excited! Beginning Monday, May 6th through Friday, May 10th. DYE 

will be participating in a coin war to help support Imagination 

Library. The program, Books from Birth, provides one book per month 

to children from birth to the age of five.   

   

Coin War: We will be collecting all coins. As you bring in coins, place 

them in your house’s bucket! The house that has the most coins 

WINS! Time to start sending in your pocket change! Thank you for 

supporting this cause with us!  

  

Yellow Day: On Thursday, May 9th, DYE will turn YELLOW for the day! 

Yellow Day was started in 2017 as a day to spread kindness and 

brighten the lives of those around you! If you are able, have your 

child wear yellow on this day as we work together as a school to try 

to brighten the day of those around us!  
 

 

 

      Thank you for your help, 

                Miss Proctor and Mrs. Hughey 

                Valeroso and Creativo House Leaders 


